Minutes of the 1835 Town Hall Committee

September 30, 2013

The meeting opened at 6 pm at the 1835 Town Hall building. Members present were Beth Stuerman,
Ron Pichierri, Jo-ann Cummings, Joann Drown and Bob Jones.

Vern Gaw and Phil Nash are not present.
Beth is Chairman at this meeting.

Beth started a discussion of events that have deveioped during the past few days to make it possible to
enter into a contract with the lowest bidder for the repair of the foundation of the 1835 Town Hall
building.

Ron made a motion, seconded by Jo-Ann, to accept the bid of Sterling Masonry of 48 Redstone Hilt,
Sterling, Ma, to repair and replace the bricks in the foundation of the 1835 Town Hall building. The
motion passed 6-0.

Beth will meet with Terry Ackerman and have her sign a contract agreement between the Town of
Sterling and Sterling Masonry.

Jo-Ann made a motion, which Bob seconded, to adjourn the committee at 6:29 pm.

Respectfully submitted,

Joann Drown, Recorder



